
MINUTES OF THE KENTFORD PARISH COUNCIL PRECEPT APPROVAL MEETIN

G HELD ON 13TH  JANUARY 2022 AT 7.30 PM AT ST MARY’S CHURCH, KENTFORD

Present: Cllr M Baker, Cllr C Carter, Cllr B Tautz, District Councillor Roger Dicker,       Christi

ne Eastell (Parish Clerk)

To approve the precept figure for the financial year 2022-2023

Following previous full and detailed discussion, it was unanimously approved to set the precept f

or  2022-2023 at £11,502. This equates to an 8.66% increase over last year with a Parish Band 

D Council Tax of £28.23

The sum of £750 to be taken from General Reserves to help mitigate the level of council tax pay

able by the electorate.

With regard to the cost of one new speed camera, Councillor Roger Dicker and Councillor Andy 

Drummond agreed to contribute £1000 each from their Locality Budgets. The relevant forms to 

be sent for completion.

With no further business the meeting closed at 8.24pm


